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• The backboard motor on the high school board has been replaced 

and we are currently waiting for the wiring to be finished. 

• Spring sports are around the corner and work has begun to 

prepare and open up the outside sports complex. Work to update 

the concession stand bathrooms and turning water on for use on 

fields and in the concession stand and restrooms is scheduled. 

• Generator was serviced at the high school and ran for the first 

time in a while. Generator plus will be back out to repair a few 

things, but it is on a weekly run program. 

• We are excited to welcome Maintenance I hire,  Steve Ray, 

starting on March 22nd. Steve brings an immense amount of talent 

and work ethic to help us achieve our goals and projects in our 

department. 


